

הצעה לפתרון בחינת הבגרות באנגלית שאלון C

0מלי שאלון 016104 403 016104

מועד ב קיץ תשע"ו 2016

הפתרון נכתב על ידי נטלי קניש, מרים גינון ונעה אלשוילי מצוות מורי רשת החינוך אנקורי

המורים שפתרו את הבחינה מחכים לכם פה www.ankori.co.il/ask

נבחנים יקרים! שימו לב שתשובון זה תואם גם את שאלון C בגרסתו הישנה, וגם את גרסתו ברפורמה החדשה למעט שאלה מס' 6, רלוונטית רק לישנה. Robbins also learned about the negative effects of the job. "Everyone asks about the smell," she says. "It's not as bad as you think, but on days when it is very bad, you get used to it quickly." The job also has its dangers. According to statistics, sanitation work is one of the ten most dangerous jobs in the country. Robbins explains, "The workers have to deal with speeding traffic all day, which is really not safe. Even the garbage itself can be harmful. Things may fly off trucks and hurt them."

As a result of her experiences in the sanitation department, Robbins wrote several books about garbage. Today she teaches a university course on the subject and encourages companies to recycle materials. Robbins' biggest contribution to the 134-year-old sanitation department is the talks she gives to the workers. She makes the city's 6,400 sanitation workers feel proud of their jobs. She believes they are "the city's most important public workers."

ענה ב<u>אנגלית</u> על השאלות 10-1, על פי הקטע. בשאלות 1, 4, 9 ו־10, הקף במעגל את התשובה הנכונה. בשאר השאלות ענה לפי ההוראות.

Answer questions 1-10 in <u>English</u> according to the article. In questions 1, 4, 9 and 10, circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

- 1. What do we learn about Robbins in lines 1-4?
 - (i) What she does for the city of New York.
 - ii) When she became a professor.
 - iii) Where she teaches about garbage.
 - iv) How long she has been a garbage expert.

(9 points)

4 המשר בעמוד

- 4 - אנגלית, תשע"ר, מועד ב , מס ^י 1016104, 103, גרסה א'	
2.	According to Robbins, what do paper cups and electronic devices have in common? (lines 5-7) ANSWER: People just throw them away.
\ ~	(9 points)
3.	COMPLETE THE SENTENCE. (lines 8-12)
	The writer mentions that the apartments in New York are small to explain
	why the residents are always throwing out stuff.
	(9 points)
4.	Why does Robbins call New York "a gold mine" (line 10)? (lines 8-12)
· (i) She earns a lot of money in her job there. i) People can find many things in the garbage.
	iii) People wear a lot of gold jewelry.
	iv) Most New Yorkers are very rich. (9 points)
5. /	Give ONE thing that Robbins did to learn about the job of the sanitation workers. (lines 13-17)
,	ANSWER: She observed the sanitation workers for two years/ She started collecting garbage along with them.
1.5	(9 points)
6.	Why does Robbins respect the New York sanitation workers? (lines 13-17)
	ANSWER: She knows how hard they work to keep the city clean\ She knows how important their work is for the health of the city's
	residents (9 points)

iv)

the importance of recycling.

(10 points)